Route 1 \
Kimbarly,Idaho 83341

Oct, 12,1967

Mr. Michel Dauvois
Museum National D'Histoire Naturelle

Prehistoire
I Rue Rens Panhard
Parix XIII, France

Dear Hichel:

Thank you for your very kind remarks on my poor writings
in Tebiwa. Your offer to subscribe to Tebiwa is indeed a
compliment and I have forwarded your letter to Dr. Earl Swanson
of the Museum at Idaho State University, Pocatello, Idaho who
takes care of these subscrlptions. I am sure you will hear from

him vgry soon,

”leaqa tell Jacques Tixier that I will write hin a latter
in a few days and it will include a report on the Capsien core
which I think I have now mastered.

Congratulations on your beautiful art work and do wish I
had you here to do some drawings for me.

Sincerely,

Don Z. Crabtree
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